




 

 

 

 

Will there be VAT on School Trips? 

 

There will be no VAT on any school trips that are educational or overseas as they are either 

exempt or zero-rated. All our other trips will be non-profit-making so there will be no additional 

VAT. 

 

What about books and stationery? 

 

All books and stationery etc will remain exempt from VAT.   

 

Bursaries, Scholarships and Discounts. 

 

Parents will only need to pay VAT on the amount payable to the School after any remission or 

discount is applied.


